
 

 

April 29, 2019 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

SET # 1  
 

TO : All Prospective Bidders  

FROM : Ehab Azab, Contracts Administrator 

SUBJECT : Set #1 - Contract C19010 – Cerone Division Emergency Generator Replacement  

Q1. Upon review of the pre-qualification requirements for Contract No. C19010 Cerone Division 

Emergency Generator Replacement, I would like to request clarification on the HAZ 

certification requirement under “H. General Contractor and Engineering Firms”. Is the prime 

contractor required to meet this requirement, or can it be met through a subcontractor?  

A1.  It can be met through a subcontractor. All of Contractor’s subcontractors must also be 

properly licensed to perform the work for which they are responsible. Subcontractors does 

not need to submit a pre-qualification package for this contract. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (408)321-5835. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ehab Azab 

Construction Contracts Administrator 


